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Agenda Item 
Item 6. E. - Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Staff presented the draft rules to the TAC and asked for partners to submit comments by the end of May.  Staff received 

several requests to extend the time allowed to respond to the draft rules.  An extension was granted to June 28, 2019.  

Comments were received from Scott WMO, Chaska, Shakopee, Eden Prairie, Bloomington, Savage and Burnsville.  The 

District received a letter from the City of Eagan requesting additional time. 

Based on the comments received there seems to be a misunderstanding of the District's intent implementing rules.  Staff is 

preparing a log with comments and intends to hold another Technical Advisory Committee meeting to address the 

misunderstanding.  Staff is trying to stick to the timeline to ensure that cities can get general permits within the 180 days 

from adoption of the LMRWD Watershed Management Plan. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday July 17, 2019 


